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Last day for Sunday School  for all ages: May 20. 

Please plan to join us after the 10:30 a.m. worship service on Sunday, May 20 for Lunch on the Grounds as we  

celebrate Pentecost (the birthday of the church) and our 2018 Conɲrmands! SMPCɅs Hospitality Committee will provide 

fried chicken and cake ɀ bring a side dish or salad to share as well as blankets and lawn chairs. Food may be dropped 

oϜ in the staϜed kitchen prior to worship. We hope to see you on May 20! 

Dr. Rich Melheim writes about ñthe wisdom of the elder and the wonder of the childò and the power of this  

combination, especially in matters of faith. At SMPC this summer, weôre going to give grandparents and their 

grandchildren the opportunity to put wisdom and wonder together at Grandparent Camp. The idea is that each 

grandparent attends with one or two of their grandchildren, and they stay together for the duration of the camp 

day. There will be planned experiences and freedom to have quiet time. 

This is a wonderful opportunity for children and their grandparents to have a faith experience togetherðto open 

up conversations about God and have sacred time. Consider this fact: the faith of a childôs grandparents is one of 

the most significant factors in whether the child will grow up to be a faithful adult. Grandparents are perfectly 

poised to be important parts of their grandchildrenôs faith life, but they donôt always know how to do it.  

Grandparent camp is not only one of these ways, but it will enhance the tools you already have and give you 

some new ones. Plus, it will be fun! 

I vividly remember, exactly, where my husband and I were standing, the moment we first learned we were  

going to be grandparents.  That bubbly excitement was like no other, yet to be experienced again, a few years 

later.  Indeed, the love for a grandchild is beyond explanation!  This year, for the very first time, SMPC will 

have ñGrandparent Camp.ò  No, it will not be a time for ñjustò grandparents, to sit around sharing pictures, but 

three days of special time spent with our own grandchildren.  Together weôll enjoy crafts, music, snacks and 

storiesð-and most importantly, making more memories.  What a wonderful event and we hope you and your 

grandchild/children will join us. 

~ Miranda Rhodes (Grandparent Camp Team Member, and Grandma to Ariana and Connor) 

Rebecca Guzman 

Director of Spiritual Formation 

GRANDPARENT CAMP DETAILS 

June 13-15, 9:00-12:30 

Register at MySMPC. 

$30 per child (scholarships available) 

 
If you would like to participate in grandparent camp,  

but need to be paired with a substitute grandparent or grandchild,  

please contact Rebecca at rebecca@SMPChome.org. 


